
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

                                          

                                                      June/ July/ August 2019 
 

 

Newsletter for the Congregation  

And Friends of  

 

ZION EVANGELICAL  LUTHERAN CHURCH  
 

101 N. Greenwood Street, Tamaqua, PA  18252 

(570) 668-2180   ~ FAX (570)668-2181  
Pastor ~ Cindy White 

Melody Gensure ~ Parish Administrator - Email~ zionlcof@verizon.net   

Parish website ~ www.ziontamaqua.com 

 

 

Our Mission:  Zion proclaims the Gospel of Jesus Christ through Word and 

Sacrament as Gospel messengers in the community.  We seek to be instruments 

through which God transforms lives and strengthens relationships within 

families and within our community of believers. 

 

 

 

Herald 
 

  The 

mailto:zionlcof@verizon.net
http://www.ziontamaqua.com/
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Zionôs 2019 Church Council officers: Frank Rudy, President, Bob Maue, Vice-President, Darlene 

Fetterman, Secretary, Dave Gensure, Treasurer, and Ann Marie Hadesty, Financial Secretary. Other 

members of Council include: Sam Caley, Andrew Deitrich, Chris Henritzy, Ernie Henritzy, Paul Fegley, 

Nathan Gerace, Bonnie Painter, Tiffany Warden and Gerry Zeigler; if you have suggestions or concerns, 

please seek out a member of Council so that we can promptly address the needs of the congregation.  

 
WHAT IS myEoffering? myEoffering is a service weôve teamed up with to 

give you  the ability to send your offerings online in the same way that many 

of you already pay bills and purchase products. WHY SHOULD I USE 

myEoffering?  Many of you already pay for most of your purchases 

electronical ly, whether online or with a credit or debit card. So we have 

decided to offer this service as a convenience to you -  you can stop writing 

checks or having to remember to bring cash every Sunday. Simply log in to 

myEoffering and set up your offering. More information is found in the 

Gathering Room or on the website www.ziontamaqua.com  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
June 19 ï Strawberry Social 

June 24 ï 28 ï Vacation Bible School  

June 29 ï July 4th Picnic after Service  

July 10 ï Ice Cream Social 

July 27 ï Christmas in July Service 

August 24 ï Congregational Picnic 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a Safe and Enjoyable Summer!!  

Please Join Us! 
Saturday Worship ï 5:30 pm 
Sunday Worship ï 9:00 am  

 
 

Coffee and Conversation is on the first and third Sundays of the 

month after church. Baked goods (store bought or home made) are 

needed.  A sign-up sheet is in gathering room.  Thank you! 

http://www.ziontamaqua.com/
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June- July ɀ August 2019 - Worship Assistants  
          
 

 

Assisting with Worship 6/16 /19                  Assisting with Worship 6/23 /19  
LCA Judy Brennan LCA Dave Fetterman  
Cantor  Emily Stahler Cantor  Hailey Williams   
Lector  Ally Fredericks Lector  Darlene Fetterman  
Acolytes  Ally Frederick & Hailey Williams  Acolytes  Katelyn Rudy & Kailey Richards 

 
Assisting with Worship 6/30 /19                    
LCA Art Connely    
Cantor  Beth Marcavage       
Lector  Darlene Fetterman   
Acolytes  Ross Connely & Cooper Ansbach  
  

Assisting with Worship 7/7 /19                  Assisting with Worship 7/14/19  
LCA Deb Davies LCA Kim Eckert  
Cantor  Dillon Epler Cantor  John Eckert   
Lector  Kailyn Erbe  Lector  Kailyn Erbe  
Acolytes  Matt Zizelmann & Espen Ansbach Acolytes  Bronson Strouse & Tait Ehrig  
 

Assisting with Worship 7/21/19                  Assisting with Worship 7/28/19  
LCA Mary Ruth Taylor LCA Judy Brennan 
Cantor  Kathy Miller Cantor  Emily Stahler      
Lector  Sarah Maue Lector  Sarah Maue 
Acolytes  Ally Frederick & Brayden Dombrosky Acolytes  Katelyn Rudy & Hailey Williams  

 
Assisting with Worship 8/4 /19                  Assisting with Worship 8/11 /19  
LCA Paul Fegley LCA Dave Fetterman  
Cantor  Hailey Williams Cantor  Beth Marcavage      
Lector  Olivia Lattanzi Lector  Olivia Lattanzi  
Acolytes  Ross Connely & Espen Ansbach Acolytes  McKenna Ehrig & Kelly Ehrig 
 

Assisting with Worship 8/18 /19                  Assisting with Worship 8/25 /19  
LCA Deb Davies LCA Kim Eckert 
Cantor  Dillon Epler Cantor  John Eckert   
Lector  Dillon Epler Lector  Dillon Epler 
Acolytes  Matt Zizelmann & Kailey Richards Acolytes  Tait Ehrig & Cooper Ansbach 
 

Assisting with Worship 9/1/19                  Assisting with Worship 9/8/19  
LCA Mary Ruth Taylor LCA  Judy Brennan 
Cantor  Kathy Miller Cantor  Emily Stahler      
Lector  Laura Fulmer Lector  Laura Fulmer 
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DEADLINE: All information for 

the September  2019 issue of the 
ñHeraldò is due at the church office no later 
than Monday, August 19 , 2019 . You may 
e-mail your information to 
zionlcof@verizon.net or stop in during 
regular office hours.  Thank you for your co-
operation!   

 

 
 

Hospitalizations  - If you or someone 

you know is hospitalized, please call the church 

office at 668 -2180.  Due to the HIPAA Law 

names are no longer published in the 

newspaper and we are not contacted by the 

hospital unless the patien t requests it, when 

admitted, let them know you are a member of 

Zion Lutheran church.  Zion Lutheran Church 

Lehigh Valley System Hospital Code is 356; If 

you are admitted to a hospital in the Lehigh 

Valley Hospital system (not St. Lukeõs/ Minerõs) 

and you want our church and Pastor to be 

notified, provide Zionõs Code # 356 when you 

provide admission information.  
 

Eucharistic Ministers ï Judy Brennan, Deb 
Davies, and Paul Fegley were each trained to be 
Eucharistic Ministers by Lutheran 
Congregational Services. They are available to 
those who have not been able to attend Zion 
regularly offering them a time to visit and 
communion.  They will call before they come. If 
you would like a visit and communion please 
contact the church office at 570-668-2180. 
 

 Office Hours ~  

Monday & Wednesday  

12:00 ï 5:00 pm 

Tuesday & Thursday  

8:00 am ï 1:00 pm  

Please use door located on Mauch 

Chunk Street, ring bell  
 

And the land shall yield 

her fruit, and ye shall eat 

your fill, and dwell 

therein in safety.  

Leviticus 25:19  
 

Blood Pressure screenings 

will be done in the Gathering 

Room on the 3 rd  Sunday of 

the month by our parish 

nurse, Melissa DõAlonzo 

 

mailto:zionlcof@verizon.net
https://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Leviticus-25-19/
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Would you like to make a gift to our Capital Campaign today?  Do you 
need an envelope for your gift?  Blank envelopes can be found in the rear 
of the church on either side.  Please just write your name and Capital 
Campaign on the envelope so we can give you credit; and place the 
envelope in the boxes found on the wall on either side at the back on the 
sanctuary.  For information on our Capital Campaign, please visit our 
website at  http://www.ziontamaqua.com/capital-campaign/ 

 
lease note if you have recently become a member or feel there are changes in your 

membership information please fill out a membership packet located in the Gathering 
Room.  If you need them sent to you please contact the church office.  Thank you for 

keeping our records up to date.   
 

 
Remember to shop with the AmazonSmile program .  
Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases to Zion whenever you shop on 
AmazonSmile.  AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. 
Same products, same prices, same service.  Support Zion by 
shopping at smile.amazon.com.   Just go to our website or 
Facebook and click the link.  Thanks in advance for your 
support!! 
 

 
 

 

The Altar Flower and Bulletin Sponsor list for 2019 is on the bulletin board.  

The costs of the flowers are $26.50 and individuals will be billed from the florist.  

The cost of the bulletin sponsorship is $16.00 and monies are due when you 

place your name on the list. You can also sponsor the Candles for the month at 

$40.  Please remember to fill out a card with your honorarium or memorial 

this information is needed for the bulletin.  Please do not sign up without 

filling out a form.  These sponsorships are on a first come first serve basis; this 

is to ensure that everyone has equal opportunity to sponsor these memorials. 

Please contact the church office if you have questions.  Thank you in advance 

for your cooperation.   

P 

http://www.ziontamaqua.com/capital-campaign/


 6 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a request for someone or yourself, 

please call Gwen Evans (570-225-7488) or Mary Ruth Taylor 

(570-668-4451) to activate a request. Prayers will be offered 

for the month of the request. At the end of the month, please 

call Gwen or Mary Ruth to continue prayers. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

DIAPER DEPOT - In the eight months Zion Lutheranôs Diaper Depot free diaper pantry has been 

in operation in Tamaqua, we have handled 310 requests providing 13,290 diapers to families in the 

Tamaqua Area School District. Each bundle of 30 to 50 diapers comes with a pack of baby wipes. 

Donations of diapers, wipes and funds are welcome and appreciated. Requests can be made online 

at www.ziontamaqua.com or by calling the parish office during office hours (Mon. & Wed. 1 to 5 p.m.; 

Tues. & Thurs. 8 a.m. to noon). Pantry guidelines are available at www.ziontamaqua.com. 

http://www.ziontamaqua.com/
http://www.ziontamaqua.com/
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Please continue to use your Boyerõs key tag every time you shop in any 
Boyerõs Markets.  If you do not have a Boyer's tag, please ask for one from 
Beth Marcavage, Ann Marie Hadesty or Melody Gensure.  Thank you for 
your participation in this program.  Keep using those cards!  

 
We also collect REDNER's receipts and turn them in for cash please put 
them in the container in the Gathering room or mail them to the church 
office.  Please keep saving your receipts!  
 

 

Please note if you are turning in Redners receipts please do not cut off 

the Save a tape portion of the receipt, this makes it invalid and we 

cannot turn them in, thank you and keep saving! 

 
 
We extend our Christian Love and Sympathy to the family and friends of: 
§ Claude A. Turton, Jr., the Rite of Christian Burial was held on Wednesday, May 8, 2019. 

 

 

A reminder that both a record of communion AND  a record of contribution is 

necessary to maintain voting active member status.  Please remember to complete a 

communion card and to use your  offering envelopes.  Thank you, Church Council   

 

The Project 
 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! - hƴ !ǇǊƛƭ нуΣ нлмфΣ ½ƛƻƴ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ ά¢ƘŀƴƪǎƎƛǾƛƴƎ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘέ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
first phase of its Capital Campaign by hosting a pot luck dinner in Fellowship Hall. About 60 people attended 
the dinner to celebrate the culmination of two years of progress in ZiƻƴΩǎ /ŀǇƛǘŀƭ /ŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘƻǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΩǎ ŜȄǘŜǊƛƻǊΦ 5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǎƛȄ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ ½ƛƻƴ ǿŀǎ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǊŀƛǎŜ 
more than $100,000.00 in new and existing pledge amounts. The special event honored all church members 
and SunŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ƎƛŦǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǳƴŘȅƛƴƎ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ½ƛƻƴΩǎ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ministries.  A heartfelt thanks to all who made food, baked deserts and volunteered to help with clean-up. 
A very special thanks to Michael Haspe for organizing and coordinating the highly successful celebration.     
 

Have you offered a gift or made a pledge? Pledge forms are available in the Gathering Room. If you have 

any questions about The Project please talk with Mark Valentine (570-668-1606) or Dave Fetterman (570-

386-5038) 
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Mark your calendar!  Zion's Strawberry Social will be 

Wednesday, June 19, 2019 from 4:00 until 6:30 pm or 

sell-out! There will delicious Strawberry shortcake and 

many other foods available for purchase. The cost is 

$4.00, which includes cake and ice cream topped with 

strawberries. We are looking for donations of cakes, 

baked goods, and other foods to sell; please see a 

member of the culinary crew to let us know if you 

can donate.  

 

 
 

 

 

Bear Creek Camp information is available in the 

Gathering Room.  More information is available on 

their website at bearcreekcamp.org. Funds are 

available for those wanting to attend through our 

"campership fund". 
 

 

 
 

 

JULY ICE CREAM SOCIAL BENEFIT  

Zionôs Culinary Team is hosting an ice cream social 
Wednesday, July 10 from 4 to 8 p.m. to benefit the South 
Ward Fire Company, which does not have a block party 
fundraiser. The cost of the ice cream is $5.00.  All 
proceeds will go to the fire company.  Light kitchen fare 
will be available in addition to plenty of ice cream.  Please 
help spread the word. Let your friends, neighbors and 
relative know about this special community event. 
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JULY 4
TH

 FOOD BASKETS - Zion Outreach will again be 

preparing and distributing July 4th food baskets to Tamaqua area 

families. Please let us know the names of families you think 

would appreciate a basket this July 4th. In the past, our baskets 

have included hot dogs, hamburgers, and the following 

items:  hamburger and hot dog buns, ketchup, mustard, pickles, 

baked beans, potatoes or mac and cheese (boxed), drink mixes 

(lemonade or ice tea), chips or pretzels and freezer pops. Our 

June Joyful Noise will go towards the purchase of the items for 

the food baskets. A distribution date will be announced. We will 

begin collecting food items immediately. We also need the 

names of families.   

 

300 th SATURDAY SERVICE AND JULY 

4TH  FELLOWSHIP PICNIC  

Join us following the June 29th Saturday evening 

worship service for a time of fellowship and patriotic 

picnic fare celebrating the 300th Saturday evening 

service and the upcoming Fourth of July. Attendees 

are encouraged to bring an item to share with others in 

the tradition of the old-fashioned Lutheran covered 

dish event.  We ask that you sign up on the sheets on the back table of Saturday worship or in the 

Gathering Room Sundays. This way we know how many to expect and it helps avoid duplication of food 

items. The Saturday service begins promptly at 5:30 p.m. This service will include communion. Even if 

you are not a regular Saturday night worshiper, we invite you to this special summer event. Invite some 

friends. All are welcome. 

  

Please note:  For Safety reasons the bottom 2 doors on Greenwood 

Street will be locked at 9:00 am on Sunday mornings.  
 
 

 Big Thank you to everyone who baked, donated, unpacked boxes, helped 
with culinary and shopped at our recent Goods and Stuff.  Your help making 
it a success was greatly appreciated. A 
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CHRISTMAS IN JULY 
Zion Lutheran Church will host a Christmas in July 
candlelight service of word and music July 27 at 5:30 p.m.  
The holiday service, offered by many congregations, focuses 
on the birth of Jesus Christ, minus the numerous distractions 
so common to the winter holiday season. A time of food and 
fellowship will follow the Saturday service.  All are 
welcome. 

 

 

Roar! 

Life is Wild  - God is Good 

Zion Lutheran Church   

Vacation Bible School 2019 

 

Monday, June 24 to Friday, June 28 from 6:00 pm until 8:00 pm Ages 3-

12; Registration forms are in the gathering room; you can mail or drop off 

registrations forms to the office. Snacks, games, crafts, music and so much 

more!  You donôt want to miss it!!   
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Roar! 

Life is Wild - God is Good 
Registration Form: (one per child) 

�&�K�L�O�G�¶�V��Name:_________________________________________Gender: ____________ 
 
�&�K�L�O�G�¶�V���$�J�H���B�B�B�B���'�D�W�H���R�I���%�L�U�W�K���B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B���/�D�V�W���*�U�D�G�H���&�R�P�S�O�H�W�H�G���B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B 
 
Name of Parent(s):_______________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address:__________________________________________________________ 
 
City:___________________________________ State:_______ Zip:________________ 
 
Home Telephone: (_______)_______________________________________________ 
 
�3�D�U�H�Q�W�����&�D�U�H�J�L�Y�H�U�¶�V���&�H�O�O�S�K�R�Q�H�������B�B�B�B�B�B�B���B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B�B_______________ 
 
Home Email Address:_____________________________________________________ 
 
Home Church: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Crew Number or Name (for church use only): __________________________________ 
 

 
 

Allergies or other medical conditions:________________________________ 
 
In Case of Emergency, contact:_____________________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to Child:_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


